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                    Great News 
 

 
Nellie has been given the all clear – 
she has beaten the cancer. She still 
has some treatment but we all hope 

to see her very soon. 
 

************************************** 
Harvest Festival 

 

 
 
Thank you all for your most generous 

donations of food for our Harvest 
Festival. The Salvation Army will 
collect the food and distribute it to 

those in need. 
 

I was very impressed with the prayers 
which some Year 6 pupils wrote: 

 
Dear God, 

Your generous seeds made us one of 
the world. We thank you for the fields 
full of crops and the showers above. 
You have made the things we need. 
Today we thank you for the harvest 
we have and the many people who 
provide us with the fruit and crops. 

We thank you Lord today. 
Amen (Ruby) 

 
 
 
 

Dear God, 
Thank you for the food we eat and 

the sun and the rain to grow our food, 
plants and trees. 
Amen (Melissa) 

 
Dear Lord, 

Thank you for the wheat in the fields 
and the sun that shines upon it. Bless 

the farmers that give up their days 
providing food for us to eat. Please 
bless those less fortunate than us 

with food this harvest time. It is a time 
for helping those people in need and 

time we thank God for all of our 
wonderful world. 
Amen (Alyssa) 

 
Dear Lord, 

We thank you for the food, we thank 
you for the creatures, we thank you 

for everything, especially today. Now 
let us give the poor and the ill what 
they deserve and what they should 
have, today’s harvest. Let us pray, 

Lord in your mercy, hear our prayers. 
Amen (Olivia) 

 
Dear God, 

Thank you for letting us into your 
garden of generosity, to plant our 

seeds of hunger and hope that they 
grow into big juicy fruits and 

vegetables to help us survive a whole 
life, this harvest time. 

Amen (Jacob) 
 

Dear the powerful Lord, 
Thank you for the food we get, we 

can never thank you enough for the 
generosity you give us. From the 

apples, tomatoes and bananas to the 
mouth-watering cucumber, we bless 
you gratefully. So we pray to you for 

everyone to have food like us. 
Amen (Lauren) 

Dear Lord, 
Thank you for the food you provide, 

we thank you, the Lord. 
We thank the farmers for the 

harvests, we thank you for all of your 
generosity. Thank you for all the 

harvest festivals in our  
precious world. 
Amen (Thomas) 

*********************************** 
Christmas Cards 

Please return all Christmas cards by 
Monday 8th October to allow enough 
time for FOLS to send them to the 

printers. 
************************************** 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 
 

Thank you for your generous 
donations for this very worthy cause. 
It was lovely to see so many of you. 

We raised an amazing 

£336.40! 
**************************************** 

School Discos 
 

FOLS are running school discos on 
Thursday 18th October. Posters have 
been displayed around school. Just a 

reminder that due to space we can 
only allow children to attend the disco 
which is for their age group, with the 

exception of the children whose 
parents are FOLS members and they 

are helping at both events. 
 

We will have a room available for 
parents if they wish to stay, but again 

space is limited. We prefer it if 
parents do not stay in the hall unless 

they are helping with the event. 
Reception and KS 1 6 – 7pm. 

KS 2 7.15 – 8.15pm 
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Entrance will be £1 per child and 
there will be sweets, drinks, hot dogs, 
crisps and other items for the children 

to spend their money on. 
 

************************************* 
Before and After School 

 
Pupils in school, or their siblings are 

not allowed on the climbing 
equipment before or after school. 

These areas require supervision and 
have strict guidance as to the ages 

they are appropriate for.  
 

The playground gates will be locked 
at 3.45pm to safeguard pupils who 
are in clubs. Thank you for your co-

operation with this. 
 

**************************************** 
Attendance 

 
The greater the attendance, the 

greater the achievement. 
Overall this week 
1st – 5th October 

96.83% 
 

****************************************** 
Tully Cup 

 
This term, our school value is 

Generosity 
God’s generosity is best described as 
‘grace’, love given freely without limit 
or conditions. This generosity, once 

experienced and acknowledged by an 
individual, can in turn release a 
generous spirit towards others. 

 
Winners this week: 
KS 1 – Lilly E Yr2 

KS 2 – Olivia T Yr6 
 

************************************* 

Office email 
 

You can now email the office directly 
with school based queries rather than 

the enquiries address. As you can 
imagine, we get lots of companies 

emailing us with sales promotions so 
this is a way we can prioritise your 
emails. Please still ring school for 

reporting absences. 
 

office@olive-anderson.lincs.sch.uk 
 

*************************************** 
Evergreen 

Well done to everyone who achieved 
their Evergreen status. 

 
******************************************* 

 
Snippets  

 
Snippets is emailed each week and 

also put on our Facebook page. 
They are available to download from 

our website as are this year’s  
Diary Dates. 

If you require a paper copy please 
ask the office for one. 

*************************************** 
Next Week 

08 3.35-
4.35 

Magical maths 
workshop 

09 4.00 
finish 

Young Voices 
practice 

10   

11 3.30 
4.30 
 

MSP – Year 5/6 
football 
 

12  Evergreen treat 

 
 
 
 
 

Forms available to download 

 
‘Parents Agreement to  
administer medicine’ 

and 
‘Application for Pupil’s 

 leave of absence’ 
 

forms are available to download on 
the Letters Home section of our 
website ready for completion. 

 
************************************** 
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